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Chair Golden and members of the Senate Natural Resources Committee, thank you 

for the opportunity to submit testimony in strong support for Senate Bill 795. 

 

This bill will give the state an opportunity to alleviate its forest management costs, 

and provide counties with a much needed sustainable forest resource to prudently 

use for local county residents.  

 

Think of Oregon’s rural counties that struggle to compete with metro/urban county 

funding resources.  What a blessing for rural counties and communities to have 

certainty in perpetuity with county-owned forests providing renewable, sustainable 

revenue from recreation dollars to harvest dollars. Thank you for considering this 

important senate bill. 


